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IC Group A/S – Audiocast concerning interim report for H1 2014/15  
 

On 5 February 2015 at approx. 8:00 a.m., IC Group A/S will publish its Interim Report for the period  

1 July 2014 – 31 December 2014. 

 

IC Group A/S will host an information meeting via an audiocast for investors, analysts and other stake-

holders. 

 

 

10.00 a.m. on Thursday, 5 February 2015 

 

 

The information meeting will be held in English, and it will be possible to raise questions via the at-

tached chat function or telephone. To participate in the information meeting online, please use the below 

link which is also available on our corporate website icgroup.net under Investors:  

 

http://www. media-server.com/m/p/35gmjo66 

 

To participate in the telephone conference, please dial in using the telephone numbers below. Please call 

in at least ten minutes prior to the start of the conference in order to avoid a queue.  

 

+45 32 72 80 18  (Denmark) 

+46 0850630779 (Sweden) 

+44 145 255 5131  (UK and rest of the world) 

+1 8666 828 490  (USA) 

 

The presentation will be available at our corporate website icgroup.net under Investors by using the fol-

lowing link: http://www.media-server.com/m/p/35gmjo66 at approximately 9.30 a.m. on 5 February and a 

recording from the telephone conference will be available on 6 February at the latest. 

 

IC Group A/S 

Mads Ryder 

Group CEO 

 

 

Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  

Jens Bak-Holder 

Investor Relations Manager 

+45 21 28 58 32 

 
 

This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy between the Danish 

and English versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 

 

 


